
Minutes of Meeting 
 
 

22 Oct 2014 
 
The Pilotage Commission for the Port of Georgetown held a regularly scheduled meeting on 
October 22nd, 2014 for the purpose of holding a Business Meeting. The meeting, held at 5:00 
pm in the United Way building on Front Street in Georgetown, was duly published. 
 
Attending Commissioners:  
Lep Boyd, Chair        
Edwin Jayroe      Steve Strickland     
  
Guests  
Michael Elmore, SCSPA       
 
There being no quorum, this was an informational meeting. 
  
Pilot’s Report – No ships reports since May, 3 ships for the year.  The Sampit River entrance is 
the limiting point for ships relative to depth of draft and width of channel.  A pet coke ship is 
scheduled for November.  The Boat US towboat may be able to assist with transporting the pilot 
while the Pilots do not have a boat.  Need approximately 30 to 40 ships per year to support a 
pilot boat. 
 
SCSPA Report – Michael Elmore reported that some new ships are on the horizon for the port. 
 
No further business was brought before the Commission.  
 
The informational meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Steven G. Strickland 

 


